
 

 

 
 

31st October 2023 

 

Year 1 Music Lessons 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have organised for the children in Year 1 to take part in an exciting project which 

will allow them to participate in weekly, whole class music lessons in the Autumn Term 

as part of their music curriculum. 

 

The children will be taught by Simmy, who has many years of experience teaching 

children in Key Stage 1. Simmy, also teaches music in other Barnet schools and will be a 

fantastic asset to our music team.  

 

Learning to sing is an invaluable experience as it aids your child to listen and appraise 

music, follow a conductor and provides the opportunity for them to sing as a whole class 

choir. It will also help in developing key skills such as perseverance, self-discipline and 

self-confidence.  

 

In order for this exciting project to go ahead, we are asking for £14.75 per child for 

the whole term’s lessons, which can be paid via Parent Pay from Wednesday 1st 

November.   

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Burke 

Music Leader 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 1 Music Lessons 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………….  Class:  …………………………………………… 

I understand that my child will be participating in Year 1 music lessons this term and 

agree to pay £14.75 for the whole term’s lessons through Parentpay.   

 

Parent/Carer:  ………………………………………………………………… 


